
 

A. I. D. G.                                                                                              
 

Dear Mother Izabela and all Missionary Fellow Sisters of the Catholic 

Apostolate, 

 

with profound gratitude to the Lord we thank each other for the 

participation in the celebration of the 175th Anniversary of the 

foundation of our Congregation.  

 

 We praise the Lord for the gift which has been prepared with so much 

love and care. The prayer with which we have accompanied this time of 

preparations was intense and deeply felt.   

 

 Foremost, we have experienced the joy of the collaboration and of the 

concrete and active co-responsibility. These are all signs through which 

the Spirit of God has manifested us that this is the street which we have 

to continue to walk through together. 

  

       May the Lord Jesus nurture in us the spirit of  

    belonging, the joy of being a united Family,  

    animated by the infinite aspirations of good, which 

   St. Vincent has transmitted to us through the charism,  

to give infinite glory to God  

and to announce joyously  

the Gospel to all. 

  

  

  Let us praise the Lord for 

   He is good, His mercy     

   lasts for ever.                              

 

AMEN

  

 

        

 

        Sr. Sara Carfagna CSAC,  
              Provincial Superior  
           of the Italian Province Regina Apostolorum 
         
         20 May 2013 

 


